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PLEASE PRINT OR TYPE YOUR COMMENTS BELOW OR ATTACH A TYPED 
LETTER. THERE IS NO LIMIT ON THE NUMBER OF PAGES THAT CAN BE 
SUBMITTED. ONLY LEGIBLE COMMENTS WHICH ARE RELEVANT TO THE 
ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW OF THE PROPOSED RIDGECREST SOLAR POWER 
PROJECT WILL BE ADDRESSED IN THE FINAL STAFF ASSESSMENT AND OR 
THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT. THANK YOU. 

***Formal comments on the Staff Assessment I Draft Plan Amendment I Draft 
Environmental Impact Statement (SAlDPAlDEIS) are due to the Energy 
Commission, no later than 5 p.m., May 21, 2010. The comment deadline for the 
Bureau of Land Management is July, 8,2010. 

DATE
RECD. MAY 21 2010

DOCKET
09-AFC-9




